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DELIVERED ELECTRONICALLY 

 

June 3, 2019  

  

Mr. Claudio Fort 

Rutland Regional Medical Center 

160 Allen Street 

Rutland, VT  

 

 

RE: Docket No. GMCB-009-19con, Renovations and Substantial Remediation to Remedy 

Ligature Risks at Rutland Regional Medical Center. Project Cost: $4,067,353. 

  

 

Dear Mr. Fort: 

   

Thank you for the emergency application received for the above referenced project. Please provide the 

following information:  

  

1. The project is displacing a conference room and offices.  

(a) explain where the conference room and offices will be relocated; 

(b) identify the cost associated with this relocation; 

(c) explain whether the associated relocation cost is included in the total project cost; and 

(d) identify the line item(s) where the relocation costs are included. If not included in the total 

project cost, please explain. 

 

2. There is a discrepancy in the fundraising amount reflected on page 12 of the application and Table 

3B, titled Income Statement, in Exhibit F. Please explain. 

  

3. Submit a letter signed by your architect certifying that all architectural plans meet or exceed all 

applicable FGI Guidelines for a facility of this type.  

 

In responding, restate the question in bold font and respond in unbolded font. Send an electronic copy to 

me at donna.jerry@vermont.gov and one hard copy (three-hole punched) with a Verification Under Oath 

to my attention at the Green Mountain Care Board, 144 State Street, Montpelier, Vermont 05602.  

 

mailto:donna.jerry@vermont.govo


 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 802-828-2918. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

s/  Donna Jerry  

Donna Jerry  

Senior Health Policy Analyst  

  

cc. Michael Barber, General Counsel 

  


